
Agenda item 21 
NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL  

 

To note the resignation of the Council’s auditor and to appoint a new auditor for the half year Audit 
later in the month. 

 

Version 1   prepared for 14th November 2022 review. 
 

Hi Gail. 

I have had time since I have been away on leave to think whether I want to continue as the Internal Auditor for Nether Wallop 

PC. 

As per our recent discussions about the way the Wallops Parish Hall issues have been handled, I have decided to withdraw and 

therefore will resign as Internal Auditor of the Parish Council.  

It is disappointing that the issues of the Wallops Parish Hall have overshadowed the good work you have done for the Parish 

Council but I feel that as per our recent discussions it is right for me to step aside and confirm my resignation. 

I would suggest that you check out the Internal Audit Forum website for a suitable Internal Auditor replacement. 

Thank you for your help and support in the past and I hope you will find a replacement that will resolve the issues going 

forward with the Wallops Parish Hall.  I am happy to speak to you when I am home from leave next week. 

 

Best wishes 

Tim Light FMAAT 

 

Tim Light of Lightatouch 
has been the council’s 
auditor since the 
Financial Year 2019/20. 
 
He took over from 
Eleanor Green of “Do the 
Numbers” who had also 
been the auditor for 
several years previously. 
 
NWPC were due to have 
a half year audit on 18th 
November. 
 

 
 

Councillors to decide which Auditor to appoint for the current financial year 2022-23. 
Eleanor Greene of “Do the Numbers”. Andy of “Mulberry & Co.” 

Provisional date: TBC before the end of the year. Provisional date: Tuesday 22nd November 2022 at 2.00pm with 
Andy. 

 
 
 
Flat Fee = £ 320.00 

We charge based on an hourly rate (£60 per hour + VAT) 
Plus travel costs at £0.45p per mile.  
 
4-6 hrs = £240 - £360. Plus Travel. 

 


